BERWICK JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

      BAND DEPARTMENT

3955 Bourgeois Drive
Berwick, La. 70342

________________________________________________________________________

Dear Parent(s) and Students,

  Welcome back from the summer break. I hope it was enjoyable and you are now ready to begin a new year with the BJHS Band program. As a BJHS Band member there are a few things you will need to know as we begin the school year:

1.) BJHS band members are eligible for many individual performance opportunities, including district and parish honor bands as well as solo and ensemble. These added opportunities will necessitate a dedicated practice time. It is suggested that students practice for 15-20 minutes each day to prepare for class as well as these added performance responsibilities.


2.) All band students will need a marching lyre and flip folder by Monday, August 26th      for football games (6-8). We will place a one-time order through the school for any student who needs to purchase these items. Please fill out the supplies form and return it to school by Friday, August 16th to place your order, or you may purchase them on your own from any area band/music dealer if you so choose.

3.) Be sure to read through the BJHS Band handbook online at www.bjhsband.weebly.com.

Please complete the attached “Participation/Medical” page and record the handbook code in the box at the top right of the page. Then take a moment to fill out the “Spirit Shirt” order form included in the documents package. 

4.) Review the full year calendar (attached) and return the completed “Participation/Medical” and the “Spirit Shirt” order form with the appropriate funds to school by Friday, August 16th.
5.) Class updates and scheduled events will be posted on the BJHS Band web page – www.bjhsband.weebly.com
I am looking forward to a great year !

Musically Yours,

N. Wilkinson 

BJHS BAND
